

Chestnut Lane School

105 Chestnut Lane Amersham HP6 6EF

Telephone: 01494 727415 **Facsimile:** 01494 725969

Email: office@chestnutlane.bucks.sch.uk
Website: http://chestnutlane.bucks.sch.uk
Headteacher: Christine Plimsaul Cert Ed NPQH

22 May 2018

Dear Parents,

Sports Morning for Nursery

Nursery staff and pupils would like to invite you to our Nursery sports hour on **Friday 15**th **June.**

Activities will run between **9.00am** until **10.00am** and will allow children to demonstrate the different skills they have learnt during their PE lessons.

Therefore as normal on a Friday we would like to request that all children come to school in their Chestnut Lane PE kits ready to take part in various sports activities. The weather is very changeable at the moment, so please be aware that if the weather is not suitable we may need to cancel our sports hour as it will be held outside in the field.

On Friday 15th June please drop your child off as normal to the nursery and make your way down to the Chestnut Lane field at the end of the drive (an adult will be free to direct you). Children will be participating in their colour groups and will rotate clockwise around the different activities.

If your child does not usually attend for the Friday morning session, you are still very welcome to come along. Please let us know if you are able to join us.

We are really looking forward to seeing all our Nursery children and parents for an enjoyable morning.

Yours faithfully,

Miss Hildreth and the Nursery team









